FW: draft submission

Subject: FW: draft submission

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 7/16/2017 8:41 AM

To: "Piaggio, Antoinette J - APHIS" <toni.j.piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>, "Eisemann, John D - APHIS"
<John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>, Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>, Gregg
Howald <gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)"
<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>, "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>, David Threadgill
<dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>, Daniel Tompkins <TompkinsD@Ilandcareresearch.co.nz>,
"Peter.Brown@csiro.au" <Peter.Brown@csiro.au>, "paul.thomas (paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au)"
<paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>

Hi Steering Committee,

Here is a draft Submission for the On-line forum from Todd Kuiken — AHTEG member of the CDB. It references GBIRd
and am sharing for awareness.

Cheers,
Royden

From: Todd Kuiken [mailto:tkuiken@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 5:57 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>
Subject: draft submission

Hi Royden,
Here is my attempt at a submission. I avoided responding directly to any one particular submission.

Todd

Todd Kuiken, Ph.D.

Senior Research Scholar

Genetic Engineering & Society Center

North Carolina State University

Campus Box (or CB) 7565

Raleigh, NC 27695 -7565

Phone: 919-515-2593

email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu

@drtoddoliver

Program Website: https://research.ncsu.edu/ges
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